
 

 

 

19 September 2023 
 
Harvest Services @ St Aidans Church  
Tuesday 17th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 17th October 2023 we will be holding our annual Harvest Services at St Aidans Church, in Wheatley Hills, 
opposite the Tesco Express. We will be celebrating harvest at the church and the pupils will be involved in singing some 
songs and doing some readings. You are welcome to join us with our celebrations at the church. 
 
The services will take place at the following times: 
Year 1 and 2 – at 9.30am, you are very welcome to walk up to the church with the children after their morning register at 
9.05am.  
Year 5 and 6 - at 10.15am. 
Year 3 and 4 - at 11.00am.  
 
We will be walking to the church and back to school after the services. Please ensure that your child wears a coat and 
sensible shoes on this day.  
 
We would like to use the Harvest as an opportunity to support others. We will be working together with St Aidans 
Church, to support families who need help. For the past few years you have been very kind and made wonderful food 
donations for us to take to the food bank. We hope that you can help us this year too.  
 
Please see the list below of recommended donations: 
 

Tins 
Beans 
Soup  
Stew 
Vegetables 
Tomatoes 
Fish e.g. Tuna 
Fruit 
Meat 
Rice Pudding 
Sponge Pudding  

Jars 
Pasta Sauce 
Jam  
Gravy Granules 
 
Drinks  
Tea  
Coffee 
Sugar 
Long Life Milk 
 

Packets 
Pasta 
Rice 
Cereal 
Porridge 
Custard 
Noodles 
Soup 
Instant Mash potato 

Please could you bring in the food donations and give them to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 12th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Smithard 
Vice Principal 


